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Ongoing COVID-19 outbreak and current restrictions in Latvia and Lithuania have resulted in
short delays in last-mile delivery.

Due to current restrictions in the countries,
e-commerce parcel volumes are significantly
higher than usual. As a result, local delivery
may experience short-term delays in Latvia
and Lithuania.

Local people and businesses have been

informed of possible longer delivery times.
We have also introduced special measures
similar to the pre-Christmas period in Latvia
and Lithuania to ensure normal delivery
speeds as soon as possible.
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